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The voters in Oregon and the public in general is completely 100% against tolling 

roadways.  Do NOT TOLL OUR ROADS.  Tolls are an unfair tax that punishes 

people because of their location to toll rolls, punishes the poor and disadvantaged 

that need free roadways to get to work and make a living and simply do not work.  

Look no further than New York and New Jersey and their horrible roadways to know 

for sure it just doesn't work.  If, and that is if, you need to apply a tax to gasoline or 

some other way to get more money for ODOT and that is highly questionable, do not 

toll roadways.  It is so frustrating to the voting public to have to have to go over this 

time after time after time, year after year, as if somehow some way people will 

change their minds or forget about it, well they won't.  Look elsewhere for money, NO 

TOLLS! 


